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I support the effort to rebuild the Rock Creek Hatchery because it is a vital resource 

that supports the entire Central Oregon fishing industry. If the Rock Creek Hatchery 

was lost all business in the area would loose income, business like hotels, 

restaurants, guide services, tackle stores and sales of Oregon Fishing Licenses.  


